
GMS Daily Announcements

Friday, May 31st, 2024

● Today is a B2 Day for band lessons and no choir lessons.

● Attention 5th, 6th, and 7th graders! Here's your big opportunity to join
the school yearbook crew for the 24-25 yearbook. Get ready to showcase
your creativity by designing pages and participating in cool yearbook
projects. Enhance your creative skills and feel more connected to our
school community. Come find out more at Today’s WIN meeting in room
A203 with Mrs. Hayen-Infante. See you there!

● This is a friendly reminder that all bookroom and book club books need to
be returned to the library by end of day today. And library books were
due by last Friday so if you still have any library books checked out, please
get those returned today as well.

● We want to wish our 6th grade students well as they head out on their
field trip today to Bay Beach. It should be a beautiful day. Please
remember everything that was discussed at the end of the day regarding
the expectations for the trip. Have a great time and represent GMS with
pride!

● 8th Grade students - Just a reminder that your Great America Trip is
scheduled for next Monday. We are excited to have a great time with you
as we celebrate your accomplishments over the past 4 years. Be sure to
be here between 6:30 and 6:45 as the buses will be leaving at 7:00 am
sharp.


